
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 
 
 
 
The Planning Commission meeting of February 4, 2002, has been 
cancelled.  The next Planning Commission meeting will be on 
Tuesday, February 19, 2002. 
 
 
 
 
 
_______________________  _________________________  
Hollis Jackson    Oscar W. Orci 
Planning Secretary   Planning Director 


